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 13 September 2024  

RE: Year 2 Residential Trip to Edgmond Hall – 21st-22nd October 2024 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are excited to inform you that, building on the success and benefits of previous residential 

visits, we are planning the same opportunities for our current year 2 children.  

A residential trip provides an invaluable chance for children to broaden their learning outside the 

classroom. Such experiences help them develop important personal and social skills, engage in 

problem-solving activities, try new adventures, and have fun with friends. 

We have arranged a one-night stay at Edgmond Hall, starting on Monday 21st October 2024 

and returning on Tuesday 22nd October 2024. 

Below is a brief outline of the two-day schedule: 

Monday 21st October 2024 

• 9:30 am: Depart from school 

• Morning activities: Bug Hunt / Nature Detectives / Pond Dipping 

• Lunch: Packed lunch 

• Afternoon activities: Bear Hunt / Teddy Shelters in Forest School area 

• Tea: Cooked evening meal 

• Evening: A woodland walk to the Wishing Tree 

• Bedtime: Storytime 

 

Tuesday 22nd October 2024 

• 7:30 am: Breakfast – cereal and toast 

• Morning activities: Feeding the animals and exploring their habitats / Blindfold challenge 

• 12:00 pm: Lunch 

• Afternoon activities: Adventure playground / Campfire 

• 2:15 pm: Depart for school 
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The total cost of the trip is £112.00 per child, which can be paid in instalments.  The final 

instalment is due by 18th October 2024. 

All activities will be closely supervised by qualified instructors and school staff to ensure the safety 

and enjoyment of all the children. 

We are confident that this experience will be a memorable and rewarding one for your children. If 

you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Jenny Gascoigne. 

BA (Hons) PGCE 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 

 

 
One Night Residential Visit to Edgmond Hall Monday 21st October – Tuesday 22nd October 

2024 
 

PLEASE RETURN TO SCHOOL  
 

Name of child: ___________________________________Class: Swifts/Swallows (please 
circle) 
 
 
     I have enclosed a £10.00 deposit and would like to pay the remainder in instalments. 
The full balance due by 18 October 2024. 
 
 
     I have enclosed £112.00 to pay the full cost of the visit. 
 
 

Signed_______________________________________   (Parent/Carers Signature) 
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